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MEMORANDUM FOR: James M. Taylor, Director, Division nf Reactor Programs,
IE

FROM: John T. Collins, Regional Administrator, Region IV

SUBJECT: EXXON REQUEST FOR PROPRIETARY INFORMATION EXEMPTION

In accordance with MC 1025-034, we are submitting for your review and
disposition the attached request dated January 20, 1982, by a vendor,
Exxon, to exempt proprietary information from report 99900081/81-01,
also attached. Please review the request and render an opinion. You
may deal directly with Exxon shculd you need any additional information.
During the inspection, no claims were made that the identification of
documents was proprietary. This claim does not appear to meet the
criteria contained in Exemption 4 of IE Manual Chapter 1005A, section
205(a). The claim is based on the assumption that a reference to a
document by title and/or identification number would force Exxon to
disclose the entire document to the public, if requested. Please note
that we do not have any of these documents on file.

O -

hYb A
# John T. Collins

Regional Administrator

Attachment: As Stated

|

|

,

8211100364 821025
PDR GA999 EMVEXXN

| 99900081 PDR
_ __ _ . _. _ _ _ _


